
 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
CONCERNING DELINQUENT GARBAGE SERVICE ACCOUNTS IN THE 

UNINCORPORATED AREAS OF VACAVILLE, DIXON, ELMIRA, RIO 
VISTA, VALLEJO, FAIRFIELD, AND SUISUN 

 
Notice is hereby given that on July 22, 2025, the Solano County Board of Supervisors will 
meet in public session to conduct a noticed public hearing at 9:00 a.m., or as soon as 
possible as may be heard thereafter, in the Board of Supervisors Chamber located at 675 
Texas Street, Fairfield CA, to receive a Report of Delinquent Accounts and adopt a resolution 
confirming delinquent accounts for mandatory garbage collection, disposal and recycling 
services in the unincorporated areas of Vacaville, Dixon, Elmira, Rio Vista, Vallejo, Fairfield 
and Suisun. The noticed public hearing will allow any property owners with delinquent 
accounts to object to or protest the delinquent amount(s). Additional information or 
assistance may be obtained by calling the Solano County Department of Resource 
Management at (707) 784-6765. 
 
The County of Solano does not discriminate against persons with disabilities. If you wish to 
participate in this meeting and will require assistance in order to do so, please call the Office 
of the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors at 707-784-6100 at least 24 hours in advance of the 
event to make reasonable arrangements to ensure accessibility to this meeting. 
 
PUBLIC COMMENTS: 
In-Person: You may provide public comments in person at the date and time listed. 
Email/Mail: Written comments can be submitted to the Clerk of the Board at 
clerk@solanocounty.gov or at Clerk of the Board of Supervisors, 675 Texas Street, Suite 
6500, Fairfield, CA 94533 and must be received by 5:00 p.m. the Monday prior to the 
meeting.  Phone: To submit comments verbally from your phone during the meeting, you 
may do so by dialing: 1-415-655-0001 and using Access Code 2632-043-6228 on your 
phone. No attendee ID number is required. Once entered in the meeting, you will be able to 
hear the meeting. Press *3 to raise your hand when the public comment period is opened, 
and the Clerk will call on you to speak when it is time. The Board of Supervisors offers the 
opportunity to call in to this hearing as a courtesy to the public. If no member of the Board of 
Supervisors is attending the meeting via teleconference, and a technical error or outage 
occurs on the teleconference feed affecting the call in number, the Board of Supervisors will 
continue the hearing in public in the County Board of Supervisors’ Chambers.  
   
If you challenge the proposed consideration in court, you may be limited to raising only those 
issues you or someone else raised at the public hearing described in this notice, or in written 
correspondence delivered to the Board of Supervisors at, or prior to, the public hearing.  
 

BILL EMLEN 
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 
County of Solano, State of California 
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